
 

COURSE ADVISORY 
 

 

Dear Valued Members and Guests, 

 

Please be informed that we will be doing spot repair AERATION and 

FERTILIZATION on the fairways of Norman Course hole #15 and 18 

on Monday, June 3, 2024. 

 

To avoid turf damages and enhance quick recovery, we will strictly 

enforce “CART PATH ONLY” until these fairways have fully 

recovered. 

 

Please bear with the temporary inconvenience that it may cause you. 

 

Thank you for your usual cooperation. Rest assured that these fairways 

will play better in the soonest time possible. 

 

 

The MANAGEMENT 
 


